
 

 

 

 

HOA COMMUNICATION POLICY 

 

The Heritage Hills email list will be used to communicate the following: 

1.     Official HOA business such as annual meeting announcements, dues 

reminders, etc. 

2.     Announcements and promotions of HOA Board approved community and 

social events 

3.  City of Lone Tree announcements such as HOA updates 

4.  Other Board approved emergency announcements 

This policy does not allow the HOA to use the HH email list to communicate events 

that have not been approved by the HOA Board or are organized by individuals or 

other parties. 
 


